NOTICE
FOR STUDENTS

Respecting the long-standing tradition of celebrating Easter at the University of Split and its
constituents, we would like to inform you that on Friday, April 18, 2025 (Good Friday), the

School of Medicine in Split will be closed.

The compensation of classes scheduled for that day will be held at the times agreed upon by
the course teachers with the students.

Regular work at the School will resume on Tuesday, April 22, 2025.

The management of the School of Medicine in Split wishes you a happy and blessed Easter!

Prof. Ante Tonkié,‘ Dean
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